Karen Olson

From: stanimalkw@yahoo.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:11 AM
To: Karen Olson

Subject: Re: FW: Turtle Kraals Wall Replacement
Karen,

My apologies for wasting your time, |1 would absolutely love to bid a city project, the timing for me is bad, having a change of
partnership. Looking through the bid docs, it's too involved during the regime change!

Please do consider us for bid on future projects.

Stan Shaw

Sent from my MetroPCS 4G Android device

—————— Original message------

From: Karen Olson

Date: Tue, 3/24/2015 4:52 PM

To: stanimalkw@yahoo.com;

Subject:FW: Turtle Kraals Wall Replacement

Hi Stan —
Just wondering if you will be providing a bid.

Thanks

Karen Olson

Deputy Director

Port and Marine Services
305-809-3803 (0)
305-293-6438 (F)

From: Karen Olson

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 10:47 AM
To: 'stanimalkw@yahoo.com’

Cc: Doug Bradshaw

Subject: Turtle Kraals Wall Replacement

Hi Stan —

Thanks for looking at this. As per our phone conversation we will not be requiring the bonds and builders risk would
only be on the portion of the building being repaired. Not the entire building.
If you have any questions or would like to see the site please contact me at the number below or my cell 849-2348.

Karen Olson

Deputy Director

Port and Marine Services
305-809-3803 (0O)
305-293-6438 (F)



